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4 March 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Filming in the School 
 
The national television service for Spain (the equivalent of the BBC) have asked to film in 
the school on Monday 8th March. They are recording an item about the reopening of 
schools after the lockdown.  
 
The camera crew would not film the faces of any children. Instead, they propose to film the 
children’s legs and feet as they come into school between 8.50 and 9.00am. They may also 
possibly film, in one classroom, the backs of children’s heads sitting in their places. They 
would interview senior leaders about their views. 
 
We have made it very clear that children’s faces cannot appear at all. However, if you did 
not want your child being filmed coming into school, we would ask them to come into 
school via the Nursery gate on that morning. We will be in touch separately about the 
filming in class.   
 
The film crew will adhere to all Covid-19 protocols. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Tony Lynch 
Head of School  
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